
From: Maria Jemima Heller [mailto:ccma2216@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 10:37 PM 
To: LBBIZ <LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Re: disagree 
 
Hello There, 
 
I work at 4855 Bellflower Blvd. Long Beach, CA 90808 currently known as Milk Barn 
Pizza owned by Joseph Van Ruiten.  It has come to our attention and he shared some 
information with each employee about the issuance permit of entertainment of dancing 
to hooched up ventures, which I disagree.  Most of the people that come there are all 
family oriented and the businesses around there served the clientele of family-based.   
In my opinion, this is not a smart choice since the Milk Barn is going to be turned into a 
dispensary I don't think it is a smart choice to advertise this kind of things around a 
family-based community.  What is our world turning into? First, pot dispensary passed 
which I disagree.  In my opinion, pot dispensary is a start of an addiction.  I agree with 
the use of medical marijuana but I disagree to make it all available for everyone to use; 
so, as a parent, I am concerned the safety of not only my son but for everyone.  You 
see it on the streets now that when someone gets into a car accident, the very thing that 
drivers admit is that they are high; even if police officers advertise not to drive under the 
influence, can you really stop them? Now, this? what is this going to promote to the 
local business? I don't agree.  I think most parents and those who are family oriented 
disagree with me.  Please stop this from happening because a lot of people in this 
neighborhood are all family oriented; most of them hated that Milk Barn is going to turn 
into a dispensary, do you think they are going to accept this when you permit them to 
accept it? People are going to be pretty upset.  Please take my email into consideration 
for those parents who are raising kids in this neighborhood; even if they don't come to 
this location they can still see them in and out of that location and it will not be a great 
picture for them to see.  All I can say is that it is so sad to see what this community 
stoop so low just to make money?  You rather go that way to sell instead of making an 
honest living? I'm sorry but I don't want that in my neighborhood.  I want my son to 
respect women not to stoop this low.  I hope my voice will be heard.  I hope our voice 
will be heard unlike the marijuana when I voted NO it was never heard.  Please 
reconsider, you are selling your soul to SATAN when you do this; sorry I had to put that 
out there because not only am I a mother but I am also a Christian.  GOd said to make 
your body be HOLY; this is not making it HOLY rather this is SATAN's way.  Please 
reconsider. 
 
Thank You for your time 
 
Sincerely, 
Maria Heller 
The concerned citizen 
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